
September 27, 2005 

Revised Non-Consolidated Financial Estimates          
For First Half of Fiscal Year ending March 31, 2006 

 
Sumitomo Chemical Company, Limited would like to report that it has revised, as below, its 
estimates of non-consolidated financial results for the first half of the fiscal year 2005 (ending 
March 31, 2006) from the original estimates announced earlier in May this year, in consideration 
of the recent business conditions surrounding the Company. 
 
 

 

Full-year estimates for non-consolidated financial results remain unchanged. 
Estimates for consolidated financial results also remain the same. 

 
 
 
(Cautionary Statement) 


